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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security and, in connection with note OEA 150, dated April 26, 2010, would like to propose a new draft for item 46 of the “Draft Work Plan to Combat Trafficking in Persons in the Western Hemisphere 2010-2012”:

“Encourage member states to consider, in the framework of their respective national legislations, criminal laws or other appropriate measures that are applicable to so-called clients, customers, or users of trafficking for purposes of sexual exploitation, as well as other forms of exploitation of persons.”


The Argentine delegation considers that this new paragraph, taken verbatim from the text adopted by consensus at the Eighth Meeting of Ministers of Justice (REMJA-VIII, part VIII, 3, 
of the document on conclusions and recommendations – REMJA-VIII/doc.4/10 rev. 1), held from February 24 to 26, 2010, in Brasilia, is an improved, updated version of the one presented earlier, which is the text adopted at the Buenos Aires meeting.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat fof Multidimensional Security the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., April 28, 2010
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